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2025 Home Visiting Yearbook Published by the National Home Visiting 
Resource Center (NHVRC) 

 

The National Home Visiting Resource Center (NHVRC) has released its 2025 
Home Visiting Yearbook, a nationwide and state-by-state look at early childhood 
home visiting. 

The publication presents 2024 data from evidence-based and emerging home 
visiting models and from state agencies and the Administration for Children and 
Families to highlight such as: 

• Where programs operate, the families they serve, and the families who 
could benefit but are not being reached 

• Profiles of states, models, and Indigenous-led organizations   

Users can navigate the NHVRC website to access data and download short 
publications, including the Yearbook Summary. The 2025 Yearbook includes 
virtual and in-person home visit data to reflect the field’s hybrid approach to 
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delivering services. It also includes links to national data sources for maternal 
and child health indicators to offer insight into family well-being and the potential 
need for services. 

Within the yearbook, an MIHP profile is available and uplifts the impactful reach 
of MIHP across Michigan. Such data is also highlighted on the About Us section of 
the MIHP website. 

Want more? The NHVRC has a few ways to stay in touch: 

• Subscribe to the NHVRC e-newsletter by visiting the NHVRC website. 

• Like NHVRC on Facebook. 

• Follow NHVRC on LinkedIn. 

• Email NHVRC at info@nhvrc.org with your questions, comments, and 
interest in helping spread the word. 

The NHVRC is a partnership of James Bell Associates and the Urban Institute. 
Support is provided by the Heising-Simons Foundation. 

Thank you, 

MDHHS Maternal Infant Health Program 

   

 

Our communication for the Maternal Infant Health Program has been streamlined 
to a single email address and phone number. Please forward all email to 
MIHP@michigan.gov.  For further assistance, contact the state office @ 1-833-
MI4-MIHP (1-833-644-6447). Thank you. 
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